
 
 

 

 

Press Release  

Appointment of New General Manager 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 24, 2016 

LACSD Name Catherine Cerri as General Manager 
Cerri to lead the District after serving as Interim General Manager and Finance Manager. 
   
The Lake Arrowhead Community Services District Board of Directors at the regularly 
scheduled Board meeting on August 23, 2016, unanimously appointed Catherine Cerri as 
General Manager. 
 
Cerri came to LACSD in January 2011 as the finance manager.  Since that time, the District 
improved its credit rating and developed a stable financial position.   
 
Cerri has more the 25 years of experience in management, strategic planning and 
acquisitions.  Prior to coming to LACSD, Cerri was vice president of strategic planning 
and finance at Poma Holding Company. She was previously employed in finance and 
operations roles at ConocoPhillips and Coca-Cola. 
 
A mountain resident with her husband for 11 years, Cerri is a graduate of California 
Institute of the Arts and has an MBA from University of California Irvine. 
 
About Lake Arrowhead Community Services District 
 
The mission of the Lake Arrowhead Community Services District is to provide 
exceptional water and wastewater services, as we protect our water resources and 
preserve our environment. 
 
The District provides water service to the Lake Arrowhead community and wastewater 
services to customers in the Lake Arrowhead and surrounding communities. Today, the 
District serves approximately 8,500 water connections and 10,500 wastewater 
connections. 
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